
Corduff Children’s Choir 

Starting next Monday, 26th September, 2:30pm-3:15pm 

Practice in 

Junior School 

(old Senior 

School) Hall 

Children from 1
st
 

Class – 6
th
 Class 

welcome 

Email mkane@stpatricksjns.ie to let us know if you’d like your child to take part  

 

mailto:mkane@stpatricksjns.ie


 


